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Community Transition Centers (formerly Gateway Rehab Corrections Division) PREA audits 

were completed at the sites in Braddock, Erie & Aliquippa. Each facility became PREA compliant 

within 30 days of the audit date after minor modifications to areas such as training, blind 

spaces & the annual staffing report process. Leading up to this process each site was reviewed 

each month by the PREA compliance manager & efforts were made on a continual basis to 

upgrade monitoring, staff & resident education, signage, & incident reporting & follow-up. Our 

goal for the upcoming year is to continue this process & prepare for the next cycle of audits 

beginning in 2017.  

 

 


